
From: CloudPhone
To: tom@horizonh2o.com
Subject: New Voicemail Message from (559) 891-1990
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 9:47:07 AM

From: (559) 891-1990 

To: CPUC Estrella Project - 102 

Transcription of Message: Yes, this is Scott Raven. I have 234 Acres that I think might be
impacted by this. power line structure. My address is 1885 Santa Isabel Avenue. I've got
roughly a mile of river river Frontage on the Salinas River. So I'm not sure if you're crossing
my land or not. I cannot tell. I'm against that if you are, but if you could give me a call at 5:59.
2069 7286 I would appreciate it. I thought you were going to go a different route, but I'm not
sure if you're going to be Crossing me or not. But if you could call I'd really appreciate it.
Thank you. 
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